

Update from the Head of School Search Committee

April 4, 2025

Dear Members of the Green Hedges School Community,

We are thrilled to share that after posting our Head of School Opportunity Statement in January we received significant interest for the position. The Head of School Search Committee is currently reviewing candidate dossiers and are excited to begin the process of selecting and interviewing our semi-finalist candidates in the coming weeks. While we work to evaluate the best candidate for our school, we want to remind everyone that this is a confidential process until we unveil finalists. Thank you for your time and we look forward to reaching out soon with additional updates!

Sincerely,

Alnoor Jamal & Jon Shore

(Head of School Search Committee Co-Chairs)

Mission

We inspire young people of talent and promise to develop clear values, a desire for wisdom, and an appreciation for all endeavors which broaden the mind and enlighten the spirit.

Read more about our diversity, equity, and inclusion initiatives <u>here</u>.

Green Hedges School | 415 Windover Ave. NW | Vienna, VA 22180 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

